	HART MEMORIAL

PRIMARY SCHOOL

Charles Street

Portadown

CRAIGAVON

N. Ireland

BT62 4BD

(\Fax (02838) 332817

Email: info@hartmemorial.portadown.ni.sch.uk
	[image: image3.jpg]



Principal: J Shipley
Website: www.hartmemorial.org.uk


6-10-20
FAREWELL TO MRS MORROW
Dear Parents,
It is with enormous regret that we will be saying goodbye to Mrs Morrow on Friday 16 October 2020. Mrs Morrow has worked in the Hart for 18 years and, for the majority of those years, has been in the Nursery, teaching and leading to the highest possible standards. No one could have embraced their role with more passion, dedication and professionalism than Mrs Morrow. The entire school community owes her a huge debt of gratitude for the wonderful experience she has given our youngest pupils and for building such strong foundations for their future education. Our loss is Railway Street Nursery School’s gain, where Mrs Morrow will be taking up the role of Principal from Monday 19 October 2020. Thank you, Mrs Morrow, from the Hart (heart).
Mrs Flavelle, who many of you may know already, will be taking over in Nursery, both as a Nursery teacher of the highest quality and Head of Nursery. Mrs Flavelle’s third level education has centred specifically on Early Years, and she has wide experience of teaching and leading at this level. We look forward to welcoming her back to the Hart as a permanent member of the team and working together to continue the outstanding experience that our pupils have in Nursery for many years to come.
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Yours faithfully

J Shipley

Principal
MRS FLAVELLE…


ARRIVING!





MRS MORROW…


GOING!








